
RE: Local Government Election  
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Subject: RE: Local Government Election
From: Jeanine Bratina <BratinaJ@dnv.org>
Date: Mon, 8 Sep 2008 12:42:56 -0700
To: "'Corrie Kost'" <kost@triumf.ca>, Anthony Rodgers <RodgersA@dnv.org>
CC: "fonvca@fonvca.org" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Hi Corrie:

Thanks very much for your e-mail. By copy of this e-mail, I will ask Anthony, our 
webmaster, to disable the link to FONVCA on the District's website, effective September 
30, and to reinstate it on Monday, November 17.

Thanks very much.

Jeanine

-----Original Message-----
From: Corrie Kost [mailto:kost@triumf.ca]
Sent: Friday September 05, 2008 5:59 PM
To: Jeanine Bratina
Cc: fonvca@fonvca.org
Subject: Local Government Election

Hi Jeanine,

As in past election we have had the  link to FONVCA temporarily removed
from the DNV web site since it provides  information about various
candidate positions on issues as well as allows editorial comment via
email (posted on our web site).  Hence we request that DNV disable the
link to FONVCA starting 30 Sep/2008 until the elections are over.

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost


